
New York Liquidation Bureau has implemented an electronic legal bill review system in 
partnership with Allegient Systems of Wilton, CT, which will streamline the review and 
payment process as well as eliminate paper invoices.  As of June 1, 2010, all outside 
counsel performing services on third-party claims must submit their invoices 
electronically via the Allegient Systems web-based service. 

This system will enhance and expedite the NYLB’s legal bill review and payment 
process.  The website can be found at www.allegientsystems.com. 

For assistance with law firm registration, please contact Jane Enders at the NYLB at 
212-341-6852 (jenders@nylb.org) or Bud Melaragni at Allegient Systems at 607-501-
8284 (Fmelaragni@allegientsystems.com). 

 


